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A group of 64 students of M.Sc. Chemistry 1
st
 and 2

nd
 year and B.Sc. 

Chemistry 2
nd

 and 3
rd

 year along with two faculty members Dr. Priyanka 

Kundu, Mr. Chander and lab attendant Mr. Sushil Kumar, under the able 

guidance of Dr. Krishan Kant (Principal), visited the National Council 

for Cement and Building Materials (NCCBM), Ballabgarh on 21
st
 

September, 2023. Dr. Priyanka Sehrawat, Assistant Professor of 

Chemistry, gave the important instructions to the students regarding 

their industrial visit and wished them good luck. Students interacted with 

Mrs. Rashmi Gupta Deputy Manager, NCB who briefed the students 

about the Cement industry. They came to know about various forms of 

cement, different ways in which the final forms are prepared and various 

ways of testing it. They also visited the well-equipped labs and saw 

various advanced instruments like CHNS Analyzer, X-Ray Fluorescence 

Spectrometer, Profoscope, Rebound hammer etc. They were also shown 

working of some of the highly advanced instruments and were told about 

the PG Diploma Course in Cement Technology to develop technological 

talent for the ever-growing cement industries. Students had great 

exposure and learnt various new things. The visit was concluded by 

students’ interaction with Dr. L.P. Singh, Director NCB who shared his 

experience of working at NCB and encouraged the students to be a part 

of this industry.  

  

 


